
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Clark, Alex (aclark@sccommerce.com) <aclark@sccommerce.com>

Date: 12/11/2015 1:17:24 PM
Subject: RE: Yeti Tumblers

These look great!

Yes, on the golf balls.

From: Amy Duffy [mailto:aduffy@scprt.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 5:04 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley; Clark, Alex (aclark@sccommerce.com)
Subject: Yeti Tumblers

http://yeticoolers.com/rambler-tumblers/

So thinking ... what about logo'd Yeti Ramblers as the main giveaway for the FGI? If so, we would need to order really 
soon. Let me know!

We could do the pro-V golf balls again.

Just tossing this out there - we had so many problems last year with folks not getting the right size shirt - and since 
we have done that several years in a row . do we think the RBC would be willing to do a different giveaway? Maybe 
limit the number of giveaways - but rather do 2 or 3 super nice things?

Amy D. Duffy
Chief of Staff
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 248
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

phone: (803) 734-3272
fax: (803) 734-1409
email: aduffy@scprt.com 
www.discoversouthcarolina.com

South Carolina
Just right.
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